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To:  Elisabeth Draper % %W Ll /LZL{ o e }/?J

Cc: Connie Kummer

v__—_—_____/
Subject: RE: Utility code for Peninsula m “ 0/ /2- b 7

Elizabeth/Connie, letting both of you know that | have assigned the following Company Code
GP004 in MCD for Peninsula Pipeline Company, Inc per your requests. According to Elizabeth
the effective date to be reflected in MCD is 12-4-07, the date that their tariff was effective
pursuant to orders PSC-07-1012-TFR-GP 12-21-07, PSC-08-0042-CO-GP 1-17-08.

Thank you for getting the information that we needed in order to add them into MCD. Nonnye
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From: Elisabeth Draper

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 9:02 AM
To: Connie Kummer; Nonnye Grant; Jovon Snipes
Subject: FW: Utility code for Peninsula

Below the contact information for Peninsula Pipeline Company.

From: Geoffroy, Tom [mailto; TGeoffroy@chpk.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2008 4:54 PM

To: Elisabeth Draper

Cc: Chase, JoAnn

Subject: RE: Utility code for Peninsula

Elisabeth:

| apologize for the delay in response; it has been very busy the last several days. The information you have
requested is listed below:

Primary Contact:

Thomas A. Geoffroy

Vice President

Peninsula Pipeline Company, inc.
1015 Sixth Street, N.W.,

Winter Haven, FL 33881 ~ 40/%

Phone #: 863-293-2125 x2922
Fax #: 863-294-3895
E-mait: tgeoffroy@cfgas.com

Second Contact;

Jeff Sylvester

General Manager

Peninsula Pipeline Company, Inc.
1015 Sixth Street, N.W.

Winter Haven, FL 33881

Phone #: 863-293-2125 x2931

Fax #: 863-294-3895 N1 NUMBER ~DATE
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E-mail: jsylvester@cfgas.com

Peninsula’s web site has not been established at this‘ time. 1 will let you know when it is activated.
Please let me know if you need additional information.

Tom

From: Elisabeth Draper [mailto:EDraper@PSC.STATE.FL.US]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2008 3:53 PM

To: Geoffroy, Tom

Cc: Chase, JoAnn

Subject: RE: Utility code for Peninsula

T had send that email earlier. In addition, we need a fax number and the same information (name, phone,
etc) for a second contact. And a website address. ’

Thanks.

From: Elisabeth Draper

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2008 1:50 PM
To: 'tgeoffroy@cfgas.com'’

Cc: 'Chase, JoAnn'

Subject: Utility code for Peninsula

Tom, we currently do not have a utility code for the Peninsula Pipleline company. In order to establish one,
can you please email me the name, phone number, email address, and mailing address of the person who will
v be Peninsula’s contact with the Commission.

"™ "‘1‘
. Thanks,
" Elisabeth Draper

,". "

2/27/2008



